~ Town of Machias
Public Hearing Notice

The Town of Machias will hold a Public Hearing on April 14,'72021 at 6:00 p.m. at the
Machias Memorial High School Gym to discuss an application being submitted to the
State of Maine CDBG program for a Economic Development Program direct assistant

grant. The purpose of the request is to provide_gap funding for Bad Little Brewing, LLC .

Public comments will be solicited at this Hearing and will be submitted as part of the
application’s required documentation.

All persons wishing to make comments or ask questlions about the proposal are invited
to attend this Public Hearing. Comments may be submitted in writing to: Christina

Therrien, Town Manager, P.O. Box 418, Machias, Maine 04654 at any time prior to the 7

Public Hearing. TDD/TTY users may call 711. If you are physically unable to access
any of the Town’s programs or services, please join us via
zoom: htips://us02web.zoom.us/j/87033024966, Meeting ID: 870 3302 4966
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